
News and Notes

The next meeting of the Weed Society of America will be held
at the Hotel Jefferson, St. Louis, Missouri, December 11 to 14, 1961.
The Society will be the guest of the North Central Weed Control
Conference. The officers are: President, K. P. Buchholtz, University
of Wisconsin, Madison; Vice-President, Warren C. Shaw, U.S.D.A.,
Beltsville, Maryland; Secretary, F. W. Slife, University of Illinois,
Urbana.

The North Central Weed Control Conference will hold no pro­
gram meeting in 1961, when it is host to the Weed Society of America
at St. Louis. The officers for 1961 are: President, E. K. Alban, Depart­
ment of Horticulture, The Ohio State Universitv, 1827 Neil Ave.,
Columbus 10; Vice-President, Sig Bjerken, Minne~ota Dept. of Agri­
culture, 1097 Randolph Ave., St. Paul 5; Secretary-Treasurer, .I. D.
Furrer, Department of Agronomy, University of Nebraska, Lincoln
3. The 1960 Proceedings, which includes the printed Research
Reports, can be obtained from the Secretary-Treasurer for $4.00.
The 1962 meeting will be held in St. Paul, Minnesota, December
3,4, and 5.

The next meeting of the Northeastern Weed Control Conference
will be held January 3, 4, and 5, 1962 at the Hotel New Yorker,
New York City. The officers for 1961 are: President, Lawrence South­
wick, Dow Chemical Company, Midland, Michigan; Vice-President,
D. A. Schallock, Extension Weed Control Specialist, Rutgers Uni­
versity, New Brunswick, N . .I.; Secretary, P. W. Santelmann, Depart­
ment of Agronomy, University of Maryland, College Park; Treas­
urer, J. A. Meade, Department of Agronomy, University of Mary­
land, College Park. The Proceedings for 1960 can be obtained for
$4.50, and the Supplement, which contains the registration list and
the Research Committee report, for $2.00, from the Secretary.

The next meeting of the Southern Weed Conference will be held
at the Hotel Patton, Chattanooga, Tennessee, January 17, 18, and
19, 1962. The officers for 1961 are: President, Walter K. Porter, Jr.,
Delta Experiment Station, Stoneville, Mississippi; Vice-President,
John T. Holstun, Jr., Crops Research Division, ARS-USDA, Stone­
ville, Mississippi; Secretary-Treasurer, Robert E. Frans, Department
of Agronomy, University of Arkansas, Fayetteville. The Proceedings
for 1961 can be obtained from the Secretary-Treasurer for $5.00.

The next meeting of the Western Weed Control Conference wi ll
be held March 20, 21, 22, 1962, at the Flamingo Hotel, Las Vegas,
Nevada. The officers for 1961 are: President, W. R. Furtick, Oregon
State College, Corvallis; Vice-President, Eugene Heikes, Montana
State College, Bozeman; Secretary-Treasurer, E. .I. Bowles, 3239 May­
fair Boulevard, Fresno, California. The Research Progress Report
for 1961 can be obtained from the Secretary for $2.00.
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